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Memorandum 
 

 
TO: Board of Trustees 
 

FROM: Hector Mendez, Superintendent of Schools 
 
SUBJECT: REQUEST FOR APPROVAL FOR FINANCIAL ADVISOR SERVICES 

 
DATE: January 18, 2011 

 

 
Attached is the complete proposal analysis for the Financial Advisor Services. 
 

 
 
 

 
 

************************ 

 
It is recommended that the Board of Trustees take action on the proposals as noted. 
 

************************ 
 
 

 
 
 

 
Respectfully submitted, 
 

 
Hector Mendez, David L. Finley, 
Superintendent of Schools Executive Director 

 for District Operations 


